
First Days at BBMS... Go Sharks!

Bonnie Branch Middle School

BBMS Opening Days!

Dear BBMS Families,

We hope your student came home yesterday and today with a smile on their face and
that they were excited about the school year beginning.  Our students are off to a great
start and have really impressed us with how quickly they are getting into routines. 
They are being challenged to think critically and show that they are ready, respectful,

and responsible each and every day.  Sidewalk Chalk.pdf  are some photos from today
that show you how thoughtful our students can be - thank you students (and Mrs.
Romans) for decorating our sidewalks with positive messages today!  BBMS truly is a
caring place and we are excited to share more great experiences with you throughout

this year.

We want to thank the students and parents of a couple buses for your patience while
routes are being addressed due to larger enrollments than anticipated.  The HCPSS

Transportation Department is working on increasing the number of buses servicing
those neighborhoods impacted (parents of those buses received a separate direct
email notification).

And, we are happy to report that our average temperatures in the building were much
better today - phew!

We hope to see you for Back to School Night on September 12th beginning at

6:00pm.

Go Sharks!

Drew Cockley
Principal
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Address
4979 Ilchester Road
Ellicott City, MD 21043

Phone
410-313-2580

Website
bbms.hcpss.org

Twitter
@hcpss_bbms

Instagram
@bonnie_branch_ms

Connect with Us:

Howard County Public Schools would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Howard
County Public Schools directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm:
Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS
text, email, and social media.
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